
We are looking for  

to help us improve bereavement support  

for older people 
 

The Melbourne Ageing Research Collaboration, led by the National Ageing 

Research Institute, is conducting an interview study on grief and its effects 

on mental health and healthcare use in bereaved older people. We would 

like to hear more about your clinical experiences with grief in older people.  

 

To participate, you need to be: 

a) A GP or practice nurse in Australia. 
b) Regularly working and/ or caring for patients aged 65 years or older. 
c) Able to read and write in English. 

 

Participation will involve a 1-hour interview (via Zoom or telephone). 
 

We offer a $75 Coles-Myer Gift Card for practice nurses  

and a $145 Coles-Myer Gift Card for GPs  

per completed 1-hour interview. 

 

If you would like to know more or  

are interested in participating, please contact:  

Dr Katrin Gerber at the National Ageing Research Institute 

Telephone: 03 8387 2662 - E-mail: k.gerber@nari.edu.au 
 

This study has been approved by the Human Research Ethics Committee 

of Deakin University (Reference Number 2019-443). 

STUDY INVITATION 


